
In loving memory of David Ward 
 

Dave sadly passed away on 2nd April 2021  
and his funeral will take place on 23rd April 2021. 

 
. 

We are taking donations for the  
Queen Elizabeth Hospital Kidney Patients' Association  

in memory of our loving father, brother and lifelong partner. 
 

Dave received a kidney transplant from his sister Tracey at the 
Queen Elizabeth Hospital in June 2016 

 and has had almost 5 wonderful years as a result. 
 
 

We would like to thank you for supporting a charity that does a lot 
of good work and meant a lot to Dave. 

 
Trish, Jenni, Fran, Martin and Tracey 

 
 
 

The Queen Elizabeth Hospital Kidney Patients’ Association (QEHKPA) 
provides help and support to kidney patients, their carers and families at 

Queen Elizabeth Hospital Birmingham (QEHB). 
It is run entirely by volunteers. 

 
The QEHKPA is a registered charity that raises funds for equipment to 
help improve a patient’s experience. The charity also offers support to 

research projects at QEHB and funds patient outings and holidays. 
 
 

To make a donation please click DONATE below which takes you to our PayPal account. 
You can add a message on this section should you wish. 


